
Children & Young people’s Sub Group of the Health & Well Being Board 

 This was the first meeting of the group which will feed into the Health & 

Well Being Board. Terms of reference are still to be finalised in terms of 

reporting/feeding up to the HWB and the need to keep information 

succinct and clarity about who will make decisions 

 

 We discussed the strategies/plans relevant to children and young people 

and how these will be aligned to the HWB themes and Priorities.  The 

Voluntary Sector is asked whether there are any that are missing and to 

add them to the grid here and send back to Sue: 

sue@bathareaplayproject.co.uk . 

 

 

 We discussed use of the Outcomes Based Accountability form of reporting 

and the development pf a template as the sub group will need to produce a 

6 monthly report to the HWB Board, the first due in early December 2016. 

This will help the HWB Board to understand the difference the services are 

having for children and young people and the need to reflect the scope of 

services whether commissioned or not. 

 

 There was agreement that the CYP Plan data does not necessarily reflect 

the range of services that children and young people are using as many 

services are not commissioned however they are all contributing to 

improved outcomes for children and young people in B&NES. Unanimous 

agreement that the CYP Network be asked to contact groups, those who 

are not commissioned by B&NES, for data on the numbers of 

children/young people being supported, frequency of support and the 

difference the services are making/ how they are contributing to plans.  

http://e-voice.org.uk/cypn/files/view/bapp-documents/cypn-docs/Links_to_Plans_for_CYP_Hwb.docx
mailto:sue@bathareaplayproject.co.uk

